
Hi Charlene, 
 
I have to address this issue of eating organic foods in and around Cliffty 
Pond area. I am one of those guys, like a lot of Newfoundlanders who get 
a few berries, rabbits, grouse, partridge, and their moose every fall. I 
depend on the wild quality of Cliffty Pond to supplement my diet.I have 
been eating the trout and other organic foods from this area for years. 
AND I REALLY DO NOT WANT THIS TO CHANGE. Since the modern 
world is so highly processed and a lot of folks won't eat nothing without a 
bar code on it. I prefer to eat natural foods that are not highly processed. 
The wild foods are all free range and the animals in the area eat the 
finest ingredients nature can ever provide. With so many of our wild 
areas being destroyed by the encroachment of modern man, I am afraid 
that the quality of these foods my grandfather enjoyed will also be gone 
forever. Remote cabin development in Cliffty Pond area will put a lot of 
strain on the already cabined to death Avalon Peninsula. For the sake of 
the generations to come lets not rob them of the right to clean water 
quality wild foods, and a abundance of wild life. With so much unnatural 
processing being done to modern foods, the more wild places we have the 
better. I want to live in harmony with nature before it is to late. With 
proper management to these resources our children of the future have a 
better chance of eating healthy fat free foods. So please before it's too 
late, protect these wild foods for future generations ,for no natural 
system is 80% safe. 
 
YOURS IN CONSERVATION TONY  
 


